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Committee Vote:  Favorable Recommendation 8-0.  (In favor:  Council Members Davis, 

Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Lehman, Patterson, Taveras and Turner.  Absent:  Council Member 

Toles) 

 

The County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole to review CR-93-2017 

CR-93-2017, as proposed, will approve   a waiver for procurements less than $500,000. This is 

being done pursuant to section 10A -162(c) (3) of the County Code. 

 

Roland Jones (Director Office of Central Services) provided the Committee and overview of the 

contract. Mr. Jones went on to point out that this will affect The Fire Department The 

Department of Corrections, The Office of Information Technology and the Police Department. 

 

A full description of the contract is included in Attachment A to the Resolution. 

 

After discussion, the County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, favorably reported 

out CR-93-2017. 

 


